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KINGSTON PHILOSOPHY CAFÉ UPDATE 

December 2008

“What next?” 

Our December meeting found some topics and some ways of organising discussions definitely more popular than others, but there was also some support for a great many (sometimes overlapping) options and a long tail that a few were interested in. The most popular were: Identity, Consciousness, Memory; Philosophy of History; Philosophy of Science; Life and Death issues; the Environment. Others that were quite popular included: Post-modernism; Literary influences; The Good Society; Crime; What is education for? There were also requests for clarifications of what philosophy and philosophical method are, for talks on some named philosophers, and a few for some big quasi-religious topics like The Meaning of Life that might be better satisfied elsewhere. We now have lots to be getting on with anyway.
There were also some contradictions in the views expressed that are not really resolvable – one person’s preference can be a complete turn-off for another. We also have to deal with the practicalities – of the venue and of leading discussions, and a few of you won’t find every meeting to your complete satisfaction. But then there is no obligation to come every time, though you may be surprised by how interesting topics that you weren’t initially interested in can turn out to be. 

We will do our best to keep meetings both convivial and philosophical, and to cater for at least some of your interests. Those of you interested in philosophy as a guide to life should find our visiting speaker in March, Mark Vernon on “Philosophy and the Art of Living”, particularly interesting; those of you interested in literary theory and post-modern approaches should enjoy our speaker in May, Steve Connor on “Writing, Thinking, Playing and Laughing”. There will be more about these speakers and topics in Rose Theatre, Think-in-Kingston and Kingston Readers’ Festival publicity, and in KPC events calendar. 

Our January meeting on Thursday 22nd, at 6.00pm, “Are you the same person you were ten years ago?” will be led by Filiz Peach, and will explore further some of the questions on personal identity and consciousness raised by our December thought-experiment (from Julian Baggini’s The Pig that Wants to be Eaten). Have you found “the elusive I” yet? Perhaps you will in January.
Other meeting dates for 2009 are Thursday evenings, February 5th, March 12th, April 2nd, May 7th and June 4th. The Rose Theatre box office will be selling tickets for the two events with visiting speakers.  
Please note that it is always worth checking dates and topics on KPC website, as they can change depending on the Rose Theatre programme and unforeseeable events such as illness or a speaker dropping out.
In between meetings   
[image: image2.wmf]There was some interest in getting together between meetings, so please take a moment at the beginning of meetings before discussions get going if you would like to propose a meeting (with place and time) and/or showcase other philosophy meetings and events. There appears to be little interest in a KPC e-forum.

And finally… 
Kingston Philosophy Café is an informal community project, with our venue provided free by the Rose, except when we reserve a room for more formal events; KPC exists on no money apart from the funding of some visiting speakers by Kingston Adult Education. Your feedback, suggestions and comments are always very welcome as long as they are politely expressed and you accept that not everything is possible (or even philosophical). 
Seasons greetings,
Marilyn Mason
